
 STATE OF ILLINOIS  

HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 
 

   525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.     SPRINGFIELD,  ILL INOIS 62761  (217)  782-3516 FAX:  (217)  785-4111 
 

July 5, 2018 
 
Anne Cooper 
Polsinelli 
150 N. Riverside Plaza, Suite 3000 
Chicago, Illinois 60606 
 
 RE: WITHDRAWAL 
  Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act  
  Project #17-015- DaVita Stone Quarry 

APPLICANT: DaVita Inc. 
 
Dear Ms. Cooper: 
 
This letter affirms the withdrawal of the Application for Permit (Project #17-015).   This is based 
upon your letter dated July 2, 2018.  If you should have questions please contact Mike 
Constantino or George Roate at mike.constantino@illinois.gov or george.roate@illinois.gov or 
217.782.3516. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Courtney Avery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board Sincerely,  
 
 


